Ardmhéara Bhaile Atha Cliath
Lord Mayor of Dublin

Brendan Carr

Mr. William James McGuire
Lee House

Cappagh

Askeaton

Co. Limerick

20" December 2016

Dear Mr. McGuire

Thank you for your letter, which | received on 16" December, requesting use of the Dining Room of
the Mansion House on 21 January 2017.

| wish to advise that | have decided not to grant your request for use of the Mansion House on this
day. | hope you find an alternative venue for your ceremony.

Regards
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Brendan Carr N
Lord Mayor of Dublin
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